CENERAL @ eLEcTRIC

WILMWHG TON MAMUFACTURING DEMITMENT
GENERAL ELECTIOC COMMNY + PO BOX T80 » WILWNGTON, MORTH CAROLUINA §8408

March 7, 1984

Mr. J. Philip Stohr, Director

Division of Emergency Preparedness

¢ Materials Safety Programs

U. 8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission, RII
P. O. Box 2203

Atlanta, Georgia 3030!

Dear Mr, Stohr:
) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket 70-1113

(1
(2) MRC Inspection Report 70-1113/84-01
dated 3/2/84, received 3/7/84

References:

Thank you very much for your letter reporting the results of the
inspection conducted at our licensed fuel fabrication plant by
Mr. J. W, Bates of your office on February 6-10, 1984,

As stated in your letter, General Electric Company agrees with
your intention not to place the subject inspection report (with
the exception of the cover page) in the Public Document Room
pursvant to 10 CPx 2.790(4).

Very truly yours,

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

1 /i

(?thodh;4%7 diiplttns

Charles M. Vaughan, Manager

Licensing & Nuclear Materials Managemert
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MAR 0 2 1984

Geneva) Electric Company

ATTN: Mr. J. A Long, General Marager
Wi'mington Manyfact ring Department

P. 0. Box 780 -

' fngton, NC 28402

G ' men;
SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 70-1113/84-01}

On February 6-10, 1984, NRC {nspected activities associated with a shipment of
special nuclear materia) authorized by NRC Lfcense No. SWM=1097. AL the
conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of
your staff fdentified 1n the enclosed inspection report,

Areas examined during the fnspes*’‘un are 1dentified 1n the report. Within these
areas, the finspection cons‘ ced of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records. nterviews with perisonne), and observation of activities
in progress.

Within the scopz of the inspection, no violations or deviations were fdentified.

In accordence with 10 CFR 2.790(d) and 10 CFR 73.21, safeguards activities ane
security measures are exempt from public disclosure; therefore, the enclosure: to
this letter, with the exception of the report cover page which present; @
nonexempt summary, will not be placed fn wRC's Pub)ic Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

| fh@};’

f11p Yro rﬁ Director
Division &f Emergency Preparedness
and Materfals Safety Programs

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 70-1113/84-0)
(Exempt from Disclosure)

c¢ w/enc):
C. M. Vaughan, cha?or
Licensing and Nuclear Materfals
Kanagement Unit
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Report No. 70-1113/84+-0)
Dochket No. 70+1113 License No. SNM-1107 Safeguards Group No

Licensee: Genera) Electric Company
wWilaington, NC 2840)

Date of Inspection: February 6+10, 1984

Type of Inspection: Announced Materia) Contro) and Accountability
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spect Summy ry

\

Areas dnspected: Followup on Previous Inspection Findings; Verification of
Expory Shipment, and Measurement and Statistica) Controls

The fnspection involved 34 (nspector hours on site by one WRC Inspector and wis
begun during the regular hours

Results The Ticensee was found to be 1n compliance with NRC reguirements in the

three aress examined during the inspection




